
Call for Nominations: Developing Country NGO Delegation

The Developing Country NGO Delegation to the Global Fund Board has issued a call for nominations for
individuals to be part of the delegation, starting in March 2013. The delegation members who are selected
will serve a minimum of two years.

The objectives of the delegation are to represent the perspectives of developing country NGO’s on the
Board, and to inform and positively influence the governance processes of the Global Fund to better
integrate non-governmental and community-based efforts into responses to HIV, TB and malaria.

Nominated individuals are required to submit an application. The closing date for nominations is 10
February 2013.

For additional information, including the format required for applications, contact Ria Grant, Lead
Communications Focal Point, Developing Country NGO Delegation at rgrant@tbhivcare.org.
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